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29th August, 2017 

 

Dear Parents, 

Good news!! 

The new Home Readers have arrived. 

Before they can be borrowed, they need to be covered so Kindergarten teachers are hoping 

that you could spare a little time to cover some of the books. 

Please pop into KW if you can help us and take some readers to contact. 

Many thanks, 

Jodi Vaughan and Mary Pearce 

 

 
 
 


